Bulletin for Friday, March 2, 2018





GENERAL


· Sophomores, if you have not picked up your PSAT scores, we will be distributing on Tuesday, March 13th in the MMLC (library) during lunch. You will receive information about what the scores mean and what resources are available for preparing for next year’s exam.

· Attention, AP students:  AP Registration forms are due TODAY.  Looking forward to a great testing season.

· Seniors, the deadline for FAFSA is TODAY.  If you have not completed FASFA, please come to the Career Center for assistance.

· Seniors! Only one bus for GradNite is left! You MUST buy your tickets by March 9th! Don't be left out!

· Deadline for Minerva Scholarship is March 9th.  Please turn in completed application to Ms. Washington in the Career Center.

· Attention OTCR Students:  Please report to room 235 at Lunch or After School on a daily basis until you have completed all of your OTCR courses. Failure to do so may affect your Graduation status.

CLUBS

· Congratulations to all those at the FFA members who competed in the sectional public speaking contest at Arroyo Grande high school.
Efren Santos and Adriana Arias took home first and second place in prepared public speaking, Monse Nolasco was second in extemporaneous speaking, and Luz Guzman and Dana Gomez placed in the top 20 for Creed. Let’s wish these five individuals luck as they represent us at the regional level in March.

· Attention, Alpine Club students:  There is a mandatory lunch time meeting TODAY for students that will be attending the upcoming camping trips.  

· Pasta, pizza, and sandwiches! What more could you want?! Help support the Saints Band trip to Washington, D.C. by eating at Cugini's Pizzeria in the Santa Maria Center on Betteravia Road, Tuesday, March 6th. Just mention the Saints Band when you visit between 5:00 PM-9:00 PM., a portion of your bill will be given to the Saints. See you there!

· Hey SM Students, stop by FBLA's table at lunch TODAY at the practice field. FBLA is hosting a small games booth to raise money for our March of Dimes fundraiser. This is a part of a statewide project and we hope you can come check out our booth to help raise money for March of Dimes initiatives.








· [bookmark: _GoBack]Students and Staff, Key Club is sponsoring their annual blood drive on Thursday, March 8th.  If you are interested in donating blood please see Mrs. Lombardi-Hyder in room 355 or any Key Club member.

· Students! Staff! TALENT SHOW IS COMING UP, March 23rd!  Do you have a hidden talent no one knows about? Do you have the music within you? Want to let your comedic side out? You need to bring your talent to the stage! SMHS Drama Club is sponsoring our annual “Saints Talent Show”. Auditions will be held on Wednesday, March 7th, and Friday, the 9th.  Please sign up at lunch or after school in room 221 or 101 for an audition appointment. Come on everyone; share your TALENT!


			   Santa Maria High School - Go, Saints!
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